
 

Memorandum  
 
   
To: Plympton Board of Selectmen 
CC: Recreation Commission & PAYS 
From: Plympton Historical Commission  
Date: February 15, 2005 
Re: Ball field signage proposal 
 
 
 
Adam Bailey and Dan Shannon met with us last evening to discuss the ball field 
advertising signage proposal.  After reviewing their detailed proposal and discussing with 
both Adam and Dan, the Historical Commission voted unanimously to support the 
proposal.  It was felt by the Commission that the proposed use of advertising signage 
would not have a detrimental impact on the historical character of the Plympton Center 
area.  
 
We greatly appreciate the referral of this proposal to our attention and applaud the hard 
work and ingenuity of the Recreation Commission and PAYS.  We look forward to an 
exciting and rewarding baseball season for the kids and the Town as a whole.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Jon K. Wilhelmsen, Chair 
 
 
 
 
 


